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Celebration Awards 
Friday 30th April 2021 

 
Hawk              Pokerani, Charlie 

Eagle              Ernie, Freddie 

Kestrel            Elsie, Theo 

Swift               Autumn, Henry, 

                       Jaxon  

Owl                 Bella, Vinnie 

Wagtail           Corey, Louis 

Kingfisher        Luna, Thomas 

Robin              Kacper, Ava-Mae  

Woodpecker   Wyatt 

 

Bank Holiday Weekend 
Don’t forget that school is closed on 
Monday 3rd May as it is a bank holiday 
weekend. Let’s hope the sun shines! 
We look forward to seeing you all again 
on Tuesday 4th May. Have a lovely 
weekend. 
 

PE Days 
Please may I remind you that children 
should be in full school uniform every 
day unless it is their class PE day. 
When it is a PE day children must still 
wear their school jumper over the top of 
their rocket t-shirt. I do not want any 
children wearing jumpers with logos in 
school. 
 

100 Whizzy Words 
Well done to Danielle and Tomas in 
Kingfisher class and Asha in Robin 
class for learning to read their 100 
whizzy words. I am looking forward to 
finding out who will be next! 

Attendance 
Robin class had the best attendance 
this week at 100%. The 
classes with 100% 
punctuality were Swift, 
Kestrel and Eagle. Well done everyone, 
keep it up. 
 

Tidy Classroom 
Owl class has been the tidiest 
this week. Well done to all of 
the children. 
 

Rocket Points 
Orange rocket team were the winners 
this week with 160 smiley faces. 
Encourage your children to 
demonstrate our rocket rules and 
school values.  
 

Covid Tests 
You can get regular rapid tests if you 
do not have symptoms of coronavirus 
(COVID-19). 
Why you should get tested 
regularly? 
About 1 in 3 people with COVID-19 do 
not have symptoms but can still infect 
others. 
Getting tested regularly is the only way 
to know if you have the virus. If people 
test positive and self-isolate, it helps 
stop the virus spreading. 
The test for people without symptoms 
of COVID-19 is called a rapid lateral 
flow test. 
This usually involves rubbing a long 
cotton bud (swab) over your tonsils (or 
where they would have been) and 
inside your nose. 
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The tests can give you a result in 30 
minutes. They use a device similar to a 
pregnancy test and do not need to be 
sent to a lab. 
You can do a rapid test at home or at a 
rapid lateral flow test site. 
If you test positive, you and anyone you 
live with will need to self-isolate. 
Who can get regular rapid tests? 
Anyone who does not have symptoms 
can now get regular rapid lateral flow 
tests to check for COVID-19. 
Information: 
If you have symptoms of COVID-19, 
you need a different test called a PCR 
test. Get a PCR test if you have 
symptoms of COVID-19 on GOV.UK 
 
How to get regular rapid tests 
Order tests online 
You can get a pack of 7 rapid tests sent 
to your home. 
If you do tests at home, you'll need to 
report your results online or on the 
phone. 
Order rapid lateral flow home test 
kits on GOV.UK 
 
Collect tests to do at home 
You can collect up to 2 packs of 7 rapid 
tests from a local pharmacy or test site. 
If you do tests at home, you'll need to 
report your results online or on the 
phone. 
 

School Covid Hotline 
If your child is unwell with symptoms of 
Covid and/or tests positive for Covid 
you must let the school know as soon 
as possible.  
When the office is closed, all positive 
cases will need to be reported on 

07876135471. This phone will not 
respond to any other concerns or 
queries. Thank you. 
 

Family Support 
Sharon is available Monday - Thursday 
between 7.45am-4pm. Parents/carers 
are welcome to email her 
on Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk. 
Sharon can also be contacted on 
01376552393 or 07714621666. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

3.5.21 Bank Holiday  

28.5.21 Non Pupil Day Day 

31.5.21 
to 

4.6.21 

 
Half Term 

 

7.6.21 Back to school  

24.6.21 Governor Zoom 
meeting 

6.00pm 

23.6.21 
and 

24.6.21 

New Reception 
Starters 2021 – 
Parent/carer 
meeting in hall 

6.30-
7.30pm 

25.6.21 Move around 
morning – children 
meet their new 
teachers for 
September 2021 

AM 

28.6.21 Non Pupil Day Day 

7.7.21 Sports Day for 
Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 – info to 
follow 

 

8.7.21 Governor Zoom 
meeting 

6.00pm 

21.7.21 Last day of term  
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